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From: Chambers - Hatcher J
Sent: Wednesday, 2 August 2023 12:07 PM
To: Ruchi Bhatt
Subject: RE: B2023/538 Application for a supported bargaining authorisation - Request for Extension of 

Time

OFFICIAL 

Dear Ms Bhatt,  

Item 2 of the directions issued on 14 June 2023 is varied as follows:  

2. The peak councils (the Australian Council of Trade Unions, the Australian Chamber of Commerce and
Industry, the Australian Industry Group and the Council of Small Business Organisations Australia) and the
Commonwealth may file submissions in relation to the operation of ss 243 and 244 of the Fair Work Act 2009
(Cth) by 4:00 pm (AEST), Friday, 4 Monday, 7 August 2023.

Edrea Venal 
Associate to Justice Hatcher, President 

T (02) 9308 1812 

E chambers.hatcher.j@fwc.gov.au  

Level 11, Terrace Tower, 80 William Street, EAST SYDNEY NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au  

My working days are Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday. 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country and pay our respects to their 
Elders past, present and emerging. 

This email was sent from Gadigal Country. 

From: Ruchi Bhatt <Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 5:59 PM 
To: Chambers ‐ Hatcher J <Chambers.Hatcher.J@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: B2023/538 Application for a supported bargaining authorisation ‐ Request for Extension of Time 

Dear Associates,  

Please find attached our correspondence in relation to the above matter. 

Yours sincerely, 
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Ruchi Bhatt 
Principal Advocate 

51 Walker Street, North Sydney NSW 2060 
T: 02 9466 5513 
M: 0400 395 348 
E: ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au 
www.aigroup.com.au  

Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation. 


